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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE  

Welcoming K9 Raven to the BCSO Family 
 
(TOWN OF DICKINSON) Broome County Sheriff Fred Akshar and Undersheriff Sam Davis 
are proud to welcome K9 Raven to the BCSO Family. 
 
K9 Raven and her partner and handler, Deputy Thomas Holden have undergone extensive 
training at Cedar Creek Kennels in Illinois over the past few weeks and are set to conclude their 
training this month. Residents will begin to see Raven be out in the community as a member of 
the BCSO Law Enforcement Road Patrol division starting in November. 
 
Raven is a female German Shepherd trained in tracking, protection, drug detection and other 
skills needed for law enforcement K-9 units. 
 
"We're proud to welcome K9 Raven to the family and we know Deputy Holden will do an 
amazing job in his new role, just as he has done as a member of our BCSO Road Patrol division 
thus far," said Sheriff Fred Akshar. 
 
 

### 
 


